
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/14/2023 3:43:33 PM

First name: Joshua

Last name: Zanett

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose this proposal as I do a lot of snowmobiling in the Kootenai National Forest as well use

snowmobiles for running trap lines and cat hunting. They are very low impact on the forests leaving only tracks in

the snow and this proposal would cut off huge portions of the forest to access during the winter months. It would

ultimately start to undermine our way of life. I know it looks like a lot would still be open to ride but the problem is

how do you access it when it's been landlocked on multiple sides and your access is now closed?  For instance

the Big Creek Rd. where it joins old 37. 

I would ask that the forest remain completely open to over the snow transportation. 

Thank You-

Joshua


